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Fraud Prevention - 5 Tips to
Stay Safe
The information here is of a general nature only. While it
features important tips and suggestions, keep in mind
that criminals are constantly trying to invent new ways to
defraud the community.

1. Never share your password

2. Never share your 6 digit token number

3. Never store your access ID, passwords, PINs and token
detail all together in the same place 

4. We'll never call to request remote access to your
computer

5. We'll never ask you to transfer funds 

What to do if you're a victim of fraud?

Call us immediately on 1300 236 344 or visit your local
branch.

Scholarship winners
Community Bank Tongala & Mathoura congratulates Lily
Guthridge from Mathoura, Sharlet Emmett and Lukas
Dickson both from Tongala on being the recipients of the
Bank’s inaugural Secondary School Scholarships. The
Bank will again be offering Secondary School
Scholarships for students transitioning from Primary
School to the next later in 2022. We’ll be offering up to 6
scholarships for students from Mathoura Public School,
St. Pats and Tongala Primary Schools.

Pictured above - Lily Guthridge from Mathoura, Sharlet Emmett and

Lukas Dickson from Tongala.

Talk to us today
Community Bank
Tongala
35 Mangan Street
Tongala VIC 3621
P 5859 1401
E tongalamailbox​@bendigoadelaide.com.au
bendigobank.com.au/tongala

Mathoura Agency
Mathoura Visitor & Business Centre
23 Moama Street, Mathoura NSW 2710
P 5884 3732
E tongalamailbox​@bendigoadelaide.com.au
bendigobank.com.au/tongala

Directors
John Bentley, Paige Wade, Karen Palmer, Greg
Rossborough, Jill Regan, Tyler Stagg.
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Kate Nunn - 15 Years of
service 
Kate commenced work with Community Bank
Tongala on Monday February 5th, 2007. Kate
intended on working only part-time, but this
became full-time until later in her career. Kate is
an affable character always ready with a smile
and loves a laugh. On behalf of Kevin, Hannah,
Hollie and the Board of Directors of Tongala &
District Financial Services Limited, I’d like to
extend our gratitude and compliments to a job
well done and on her loyal service to the
Company.

pictured above (Left - Right) board member Karen
Palmer, Staff Member Kate Nunn, Board Chair
John Bentley, Branch Manager Kevin Livingston.

KyValley Tennis Court
Upgrade
New signage at KyValley Tennis Club was
unveiled last month when the club's hot shots
posed with staff member Kate Nunn and Board
Chair John Bentley at the upgraded tennis courts.
The club now boasts 6 synthetic courts which
can be used all year round. Community Bank
Tongala is proud to be associated with the club
and wish the club every success in the future.
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